Allen Hutton 7304 14th Ave. Burnaby, BC V3N 1Z4

December 9, 2019

City of Burnaby Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Attention: Ms. Kate O'Connell

Subject: Rez. #19-56, Rez. # 19-59

Mayor and Council

Dear: Sir/Madam

I am opposed to these rezoning's. There are other public lands available rather than destroying these natural areas, you could use the land next to Byrne Creek School or the sight that was demolished on fourteens Ave. were Cedar Place was.

As we have the ability to engineer six story wooden structures, it does not mean we should be building them, the technology exists to build a building a mile high.

Could you please explain the logic behind selling the property in Rez. # 17-07 to a developer and then giving the money back to the developer for a few over priced homes, how does this benefit the people of Burnaby. There was no agreement for sale on the property in Rez. # 17-07 and the statements made by council were false and misleading.

Yours truly,

Allen Hutton